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The Cutting Edge 

 

October 5, 2018 

 

Here's what's happening across 

our Conference, at least what 

I've heard about. Feel free to 

share this with anyone!  
 

 

 

A CALL FOR FASTING, PRAYER AND 

CHRIST-LIKE FORBEARANCE 
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ñIt has been a necessity to organize union conferences, 

that the General Conference shall not exercise dictation 

over all the separate conferencesò -- Ellen White 

 

 

During our recent annual meeting, the 

Mid-America Union Conference 

Presidents' Council discussed their 

thoughts and concerns regarding the 

General Conference Administrative 

Committeeôs proposal to establish a new 

system of committees to assure 

compliance and uniformity within the 

world church that will be considered at 

the GCôs Annual Council held Oct. 14-

17 in Battle Creek, Michigan.  
 

 

Read the Official Statement 

 

ñThe church may pass resolution upon resolution to put down all 

disagreement of opinions, but we cannot force the mind and the 

will, and thus root out disagreement. These resolutions may 

conceal the discord, but they cannot quench it and establish 

perfect agreement. Nothing can perfect unity in the church but 

the spirit of Christ-like forbearance. -- Ellen White  

 

 

https://ks-ne.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71379d5c768fa82cc2cf87f02&id=8b926d811e&e=2ea5debb38


 

 

"Last Sabbath the Great 

Bend Church rejoiced in 

the baptism of Danielle 

Thorne by Pastor Trey 

Sharp," says Doris Reile-

Kneller. "After attending 

church for more than a 

year she made her 

decision. This was a result 

of the friendship and 

studies by Andrea 

Deckert," says Doris.   
 

  

 



 

 

"Last Sabbath was the 

grand opening of the new 

outreach ministry in Hays, 

Kansas," says Pastor Mitch 

Elrod. "This is a joint 

project of the La Crosse 

and Bazine congregations. 

Our school is in Hays, but 

we have no church there. 

About 28 were present last 

Sabbath afternoon to 

dedicate this new 

storefront which is being 

rented. Everyone is excited 

about the possibilities for 

Hays!" says Pastor Mitch.   
 

 

 

 

Nebraska's Panhandle 

Camp Meeting takes place 

this weekend in 

Scottsbluff. This annual 

gathering brings the 

Adventists from western 

Nebraska and eastern 

Wyoming together for a 

time of fellowship and 

spiritual renewal. The  
 



 

 

speaker this year is Pastor 

Deneil Clarke, worship 

pastor from the College 

View Church in Lincoln. 

His messages on Friday 

evening and Sabbath will 

bring hope and 

encouragement. As always, 

there will be great music, 

too!  

 

 

 

 

Adventist Development 

and Relief Agency's 

(ADRA) team in 

Indonesia is reporting 

back about the damage and 

the urgent needs. Here are 

a few excerpts from the 

latest report.  
 

 

¶ Complete and partial damages are seen: houses, shopping centers, hotels, 

hospitals. 

¶ Most fatalities and injuries caused by falling slabs of concrete from the 

earthquake that caused the tsunami. 

¶ Electricity, telecommunications, evacuation, and search and rescue urgently 

needed. 

¶ Need for instant foods, food for babies and children, emergency shelter tents, 

tarpaulins, blankets, and clean water. 

¶ Immense need for stretchers and medicine for the sick and injured. 

   



 

 

 

 

 

Donate Here 

 

 

Click here to read more... 

 

 

 

"Our Gothenburg church  combined 

our communion service with an Agape 

feast last Sabbath with a focus on our 

spiritual growth," shares Candi Callihan. 

"It was a wonderful experience. We sang 

and prayed together creating a spiritual 

atmosphere. Foot washing was done 

throughout the meal and we closed by 

partaking of the emblems of 

communion. What a special blessing to 

share this experience with our sister 

churches on this High Sabbath," says 

Candi.  
 

https://ks-ne.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=71379d5c768fa82cc2cf87f02&id=e2289dba42&e=2ea5debb38
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"Last week, the Great Bend school 

enjoyed a field trip to Medicine Lodge, 

KS to attend the Medicine Lodge Peace 

Treaty Pageant," says teacher Savannah 

Clark. "The event reenacted several 

hundred years of Kansas history leading 

up to the signing of the treaty between 

the US Government and the five Plains 

Tribes in 1867. Prior to the pageant, the 

students attended a meet-and-greet. We 



 

all enjoyed this special event!" says 

Savannah. 

 

 

 

 

 "Registration for the  

2018 Kansas-Nebraska 

Conference High School 

Youth Rally is active!" 

says Tim Floyd 

(Youth/Young Adult 

Director). "Plan now to 

attend this refreshing 

weekend at Broken Arrow 

Ranch (November 9-11) 

together filled with food, 

fun, fellowship, and 

thoughtful conversations! 

Click here to register.  
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"The Enterprise Church  

held a Ministry Sabbath 

this past week," shares 

Lisa Jahn. "About 60 

dozen cookies were baked, 

bagged, and passed out to 

the community, along with 

an invitation to come to the 

upcoming 'The Appearing' 

meetings. While many 

were out in the 

community,  
 

 

there were also several at the church preparing envelopes for Christ Behind Bars Prison 

Ministry, as well as writing notes of encouragement to some of the inmates. It was a 

blessed Sabbath!" says Lisa.  

  



 

  

 

 

 

"Union College students 

joined 700 others last 

Sabbath raising money to 

help the shelter in Lincoln 

that feeds the homeless," 

says Rich Carlson 

(chaplain). "Our kids did a 

great job and they raised a 

lot of money from fans 

going to the Husker 

football game," says Pastor 

Rich.  
 



  

 

 

ñLast Sabbath the Junction City Church spread out throughout the city with 

invitations to The Appearing," shares Pastor Jonathan Burt. "We passed out around 850 

invitations with a number of people responding positively. Now we are praying that 

God will work on the hearts He is ready to bring to the meetings next week!" says 

Pastor Burt.  

 



 

 

 

"The Fairbury Church  

purchased the 1951 baby 

grand piano that was once 

used in the auditorium at 

Platte Valley Academy," 

says Pastor Hubert 

Cisneros. "The piano was 

abandoned, then restored, 

then purchased, once again 

serving the Adventist 

Church. You can read the 

whole story by clicking 

here," says Pastor Hubert.  
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